

From: Sent:

Jody Burgoyne Tuesday, May 15, 2018 4:10 PM

Subject:

<u>.</u>

kcarr@bishopschools.org

It is time

Sincerely, Joe Burgoyne. teaching career in Bishop. I am sorry that I will not return next fall. Thank you to everyone I have worked with. are the best value in education. I truly feel that I am the luckiest man on the face of the earth to have completed my Sarah Wylie (7yrs), Erin Godfrey, and Delores Allred. These ladies were a huge part of our reading program. They blessed and honored to have worked with five wonderful women. Nancy Foster (14 yrs), Sue Campbell (7yrs), It has been my absolute honor to have been able to spend my teaching career at Elm Street School. I have been

Sent from my iPad

 \vdash

RECEIVED

JAN 17 2018

Januarige of Superint and the

Dear Bishop Unified School District Board, Mr. Simpson, and highly esteemed Colleagues:

It is with a dancing heart, eager mind, and active body that I announce I will not return to teach next year. These 39 years have not just shaped my life, they have BEEN my life. I have Known and loved thousands, of students and often gone on to teach their own children. It has been such an honor to teach alongside such a diverse and talented staff all these years! I came as the youngest teacher in the district and got to hold that honor for twenty years, after that, I slowly became one of the oldest.... and now the oldest of all, Time sure does fly when you're having fun

I want to thank the community of Bishop from the deepest part of my heart. I have nearly always felt appreciatel, loved, and respected. Sincerely, the Widoria Hamilton

This is notice to inform Bishop Unified School District that I will be retiring this June 2018. Terri Kelley

To: Barry Simpson, Superintendent Bishop Unified School District From: Martin Yolken, Science Teacher Bishop Union High School

Date: 1-11-18

Re: Intention of Retirement

RECEIVED

JAN 11 2018

Office of Superintendent

This letter is to notify you in writing prior to January 15 of my intention to retire at the end of this 2017-2018 school year and thereby be eligible for a one-time payment of \$3,000 in July 2018, the year of notification.